
 

Client References for the Year 2009 for Immigration.ca 

Letter 1 
 
Dear Mr. Singer, 
 
It is my pleasure to write you this letter to express my appreciation to the great service 
and treatment I have received in the last 3 years by your office staff. 
 
It took me 4 months back in 2005 to find an attorney to handle my immigration case to 
Canada, I have called 3 to 4 other law firms and I have to admit that your office was by 
far the most professional, knowledgeable and experienced. I was impressed by the 
quality in your fellow employees who are dedicated to get the job done efficiently 
without showing any sign of frustration. I have dealt with many law firms in the past, and 
I know it is not easy to be in the profession you are in, but I can see that your firm is a 
roll model for others to follow in terms of expertise and preciseness. 
 
Even during the most difficult times in the process, your staff stayed calm and dealt with 
issues till they made sure that everything is back on track. At some points I was in state 
of frustration that made me lose hope, especially after the rough interview at the 
Canadian consulate in Los Angeles on April 01, 2008, but your staff assured me that I 
still have a good chance to have a happy ending of the process, and sure enough your 
staff showed confidence in what they are doing and got the job done in a perfect 
fashion. 
 
Larisa and Ghada teamed up throughout the process to provide an “A+” service that 
sometimes I can’t find the right words to describe their outstanding performance. I , as a 
pilot, know if someone is trained to finish up the job, but also I know if someone is 
trained to go the extra mile to make sure things are done right, your staff did just that 
and I can not thank them enough. 
 
Please feel free to share this letter with your clients and feel free to contact me for more 
input. 
 
Sincerely, 
Khaled Nawaya 
Airline Transport Pilot 
pilotimage75@yahoo.com 
 
Letter 2 
 
As a client I strongly recommend Colin Singer and Associates as the best immigration 



office. From experience this office and the professionals working there have been very 
supportive throughout the long process for immigration to Canada. They have correctly 
answered my questions at any time and day, supported my application, and gave the 
best advice on time. Thereafter the end results are very satisfactory from me as a client 
and very successful from this office. 
 
Rating: Very professional, excellent communication, complete achievement in any case. 
All the best, 
 
Erion Tase 
erta1976@yahoo.com 
 
Letter 3 
 
Hi Colin … 
 
Michael van den Heever here … the South Aficans you so humbly assisted to 
emmigrate to Vancouver Canada. 
 
Im sure you remember us. To report, we are doing well, we are both employed and our 
own property and the children have adjusted well. 
 
Your service and dedication to assist our relocation was phenomenal and I would urge 
any South African or other to deal with your honest company. 
 
Feel free to use this as a reference for any potential clients. 
 
Regards, 
Michael van den Heever 
Support Engineer - EUS 
Vancouver Canada 
michael.van.den.heever@sap.com 
 
Letter 4 
 
Dear Mr. Singer 
 
We have been in Canada for a little over a year and it has been the most wonderful year 
of our lives. We wish to thank you for everything you and your colleagues did to help us 
with our immigration application, and we have no hesitation in recommending your firm 
to anyone who needs help with their applications. Our Agent was patient and answered 
email after email as we had so many questions throughout our four years of being 
processed. 
 
We have so many opportunities available to us here and it is special to be able to have 
hopes and dreams and know in our hearts that we will be able to make them come true. 



We are finally being able to live, not just exist or survive from day to day. Not only are 
we able to eat well and stay healthy, which we could not do where we came from, but 
we are free and safe; and that is the most incredible feeling in the world. 
 
Thank you for helping us to get our lives back. 
 
Kelly & Carrie Heron 
kaceybh@skvelocity.ca 
 
Letter 5 
 
Dear Mr. Singer, 
 
APPRECIATION FOR A FULL AND SUCCESSFUL SERVICE 
 
When I chose, at the beginning, to engage the services of Collin R. Singer to facilitate 
my application for Canadian Immigrant Visas, I was naturally apprehensive about trust, 
fees and the risk of utilizing a firm of some ‘unseen experts’ who would, at best, only be 
remotely connected or accessible via the internet. 
 
I did not fully realize the enormous task, responsibilities, challenges and expectations I 
had placed on you, as facilitators, until I received two large parcels from the Entry 
Clearance Officers at the Visa Office of the Canadian High Commission in Accra on 
Monday, 30 March 2009. I was overwhelmed by the mass of documentary evidence you 
had assembled to support my application. My first thought then was: ‘… this must have 
been a long tortuous process.’ 
 
Now that we have received our visas and preparing to relocate to Canada, I would like 
to take this opportunity to let you know how deeply we appreciate your highly 
professional role in the facilitation of the entire application process. We really value the 
time, resources and professional commitment your firm has expended on this great 
accomplishment that will bring change to me and my family. 
 
Somehow, I feel this is the beginning of a relationship with Collin R. Singer, as I thank 
particularly, Imane Jamil, Jihane Gharzouzi and Ghada Jamil, who worked directly and 
tirelessly with me on this project. At some point when I felt a bit of frustration, their 
reassurance re-echoed the old saying that '... the road to success is always under 
construction.' I am sure our paths will cross again someday. 
 
On behalf of my family, I would like to confirm that we have enjoyed a fully successful 
professional service from your firm and should be glad to recommend you to our friends 
and others. 
 
My very best wishes 
Charles Osazuwa 
nosa98@yahoo.com 



 
Letter 6 
 
Dear Colin, 
 
This is to let you know that we are now settled in Canada. We are living and working in 
Grande Prairie in Alberta and have been here for just over a year. 
 
Thank you for the help you gave us to come to this country. 
 
Regards 
Dzengo and Faith Mzengeza 
dmzengeza@yahoo.co.uk 

Letter 7 

“First of all, would like to thank Immigration.ca; especially Mr Colin & Ms Ghadafor the 

quick assistance and advice provided to us. It has made our journey & relationship as 

our attorney easier and faster for us to prepare and submit my applications. Thank you 

very much once again and keep up the good work running & wish you all the best for 

the years to come.” 

Best regards 

Rony Zachariah 

ronyzac@yahoo.com 

 

Letter 8 

Dear Mr. Singer, 

May I please take this opportunity to congratulate your organization on the excellent 

service provided in order to procure permanent residence into Canada for me and my 

wife.  

Right from the start of the process to the point of getting the visa issuance, I have had 

exemplary support from your immigration consultants - in particular Andrea and 

Gabrielle. The whole process was smooth and all communications were very 

professional. I received prompt responses to the multitude of questions I raised. Your 

website (especially the forum) helped to clarify any ad-hoc questions I had. The online 

billing and status check facility was perfect. 

Thanks once again for all the help and support. 



Regards, 

Prem   

premkumar.rangarajan@gmail.com 

 

Letter 9 

Dear Mr. COLIN R. SINGER, 

I would like to thank you and your staff in getting approval of my permanent residence in 

Canada. 

During this long process that took about three and a half years I have following 

comments about the services provided to me. 

1. Accurate and Step by step instructions  

2. Fast response of my queries 

3. Excellent drafting of additional documents for submission e.g. statement attesting to 

proficiency in the English language etc. 

4. Clear instructions about deadlines of dates e.g. providing the medical certificates, 

police reports etc. to the immigration. 

All this helped me in getting waiver of interview and approval of my PR.  In summary I 

would like to say that the services provided to me have exceeded my expectations. 

I would be happy to include my above comments on your award winning World Wide 

Web site under your Client Recommendations section. 

Thanking you, 

With regards, 

Yashpal Singh 

yashp_99@yahoo.com 

 

Letter 10 

i would say that your office helped me alot and make the process of getting my 

permenant residence much easier and smoother and certainly your service met my 



expecations and i already recomended you to my friends whom you are helping  now 

and i will continue to recomend you for others 

 thanks a lot 

Osama Abdalla  

 


